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8" May 2000 

Mr Gary Fenlon MLA 
Chair 

M f\ L Ai\lOA N.Q. 48tl5 

Legislative Assembly of Queensland 
Parliament House 
George Street 
BRISBANE QLD 4000 

Dear Sir 
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RECEIVED 
11 MAY 2000 

LEGAL, CONST!TUTIONAL AND 
ADMINISTRATIVE REVIEW 

COMMITIEE 

3.,'o",,:~on /Jo o=r _ 
Spe.c;yg -( 

RE: RECOMMENDATION FOR FOUR YEAR PARLlAMENTARY TERMS 

I acknowledge receipt of your letter of April 13 th 2000 regarding the above. Council at its 
Ordinary Meeting of 27th April 2000 resolved that it would support a four year term for the 
State Govemment only ifit were modelled on the New South Wales system i.e the term was 
fixed with fixed election dates. 

Yours faithfully 

c y~ 
JOHN C. TORFY 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 




